
Well here they go again forgetting the oath that all of your swore to when you took office to defend, protect , and 
support the constitution of the United states and the state of Oregon. Same old ploy to remove our gun rights by using a 
broad definition of who a family member. do you really believe that just because you had sex with someone that they 
are now a family member.Any attempt to restrict our gun rights is a violation of the oath you swore to and a promise 
that yoou made to the people of Oregon, and I strongly urge you to defeat this bill. 
 
 
Thank you for your time., 
 
John Boatner 
 

 


